
 
Letter of Class II Permissive Change 

 
Dec 21th, 2015 
 
Subject:  
Class II Permissive Change for FCC ID: MDZ-WLL701X 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
We Amtran Technology Co., Ltd. hereby declare that FCC ID: MDZ-WLL701X is applied for new 
U-NII rule according to FCC-14-30 and add two new models (1)SM5D2TV001 (2)SM5D2RV001 
for marketing purpose, both model are totally electrical identical with original grant. All test items 
were re-assessed and presented in test report. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
_______________________________________ 
J.C. Cheng 
 
EMC Safety Supervisor 
Amtran Technology Co., Ltd. 
 


